
.an Diego-Imptrial Counties 
Labor Council 

lSHED 1AFL-CIO 

June 25, 1981 

Office of the Secretary 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissip 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

RE: NRC Docket Nos 376 

50-362-OL San re Nuclear Gener 
Station Units 2 and 3 

To Members of -the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board 

Dear Sirs and Madam: 

In behalf of the 120,000 members of the San Diego-Imperial Counties Labor 

Council I respectfully urge that the Board take action to provide the li

censing approval of San Onofre Units 2 and 3. Our present capacity for 

energy production can hardly meet current needs for established residential 

and commercial consumption. Without Units 2 and 3 future economic devel

opment within our county-will be severly restricted. Jobs needed to accom

modate ordinary population .gains would be limited. In addition, our ability 

to provide employment for the ever growing number of workers relocating from 

central and eastern states would be exhausted.  

Beyond those considerations, members of organized labor, as citizens and rate 

payers, find no comfort in being held hostage to the whims of foreign oil 

producing interests.  

Under these circumstances it is imperative that we make use of all established 

and cost effective means of energy production. The need for economic relief 

for local residential and commercial rate payers is critical.  

Thank you for your consideration regarding this important matter.  

Sincerely, 

Joseph S. Francis 
Executive Secretary-Treasurer 

bds,opeiu-139,afl-cio 

cc: Jim Kelly, Esq.  
Elizabeth Johnson 
Dr. Cadet Hand 
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